Dear [Member's Name],

We hope this letter finds you well. We are writing to inform you about a revision in our
membership fees that will take effect from [Effective Date].

After careful consideration and with the intention to enhance the services and benefits we
provide, we have made the following adjustments to our membership fees:

o Individual Membership: $[New Fee]
o Family Membership: $[New Fee]
o Student Membership: $[New Fee]

These changes are necessary to continue offering quality services and resources to our members.
We appreciate your understanding and support.

If you have any questions or require further information, please feel free to contact us at [Phone
Number] or [Email Address].

Thank you for being a valued member of our organization.
Sincerely,

[Your Name]

[Your Title]

[Organization Name]

[Organization Contact Information]



